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 UPCOMING PROGRAMS: 

11/14: Temple Children’s Museum 

11/21: NO MEETING (THANKSGIVING) 

11/28: Shelley Coston-Bell County Clerk 

12/5:  Dirk Weisiger-Leave Tomorrow 

GREETER SCHEDULE 

11/14: Lathe Owens, Kerri Meier 

11/21: NO MEETING (THANKSGIVING) 

11/28: Paul Stewart, Dave Fette 

12/5:  John Yorsky 

BIRTHDAYS:  

11/09: Cave Wann 

11/12: Dave Fette 

11/13: Allan Lueck 

CLUB CALENDAR:  

11/14: TFLC Lunch Meeting (Gober) 

11/16: Wildcat Parking Report @ 5  

(Wildcat Stadium) 

11/21: NO MEETING (THANKSGIVING) 

11/28: TFLC Lunch Meeting (Gober) 

Trish Wilson, the Director of Marketing & Public Relations for Texas 

Lions Camp came to speak with our Club for our November 7th Lunch 

Meeting. 

Texas Lions Camp is a summer camping facility dedicated to serving 

children from the State of Texas with physical disabilities, Down Syn-

drome, Cancer and Type 1 Diabetes.  The camp is located on over 500 

acres of woodlands in the beautiful Texas Hill Country.  Programs at 

Texas Lions Camp offer campers a chance to try new activities and 

create long-lasting friendships while developing greater self-esteem 

and independence.  Children must be between the ages of 7-16 and 

have a qualifying physical disability to be eligible to participate in the 

summer camp programs.  Children with Type 1 Diabetes must be be-

tween the ages of 8-15 and campers with Down Syndrome must be 

between the ages of 12-16.  Texas Lions Camp is a non-profit organi-

zation funded by the Lions Clubs of Texas and other caring individu-

als.  All children attend camp at no cost to them or their families.  The Texas Lions Camp is accredited by the 

American Camp Association (ACA) and licensed by the Texas Department of State Health Services. 

Trish told us that they had 1505 campers last year, are anticipating about 1550 this year and can take up to 

1600 campers.  She gave us a funny yet heartwarming testimonial about one of her recent campers, Kaylie.  

She asked Trish if her Dad could come with her to camp because he helped her with everything from getting 

into the pool to riding horses and was worried that she wouldn't be able to do it without him.  Well, she was 

able to do all of those things and more.  At the end of camp, she told Trish that she was sad when her par-

ents came because she had to tell them that she wouldn’t be able to go home with them because the Texas 

lions Camp was her new home.  

We would like to thank Trish for coming to speak with us about the Texas Lions Camp. 

For more information please visit:  www.lionscamp.com or call: (830) 896-8500 or email: 

tlc@lionscamp.com 

HERE IS WHAT’S COMING…... 

Temple Wildcat Parking  

Friday November 16  

Report @ 5pm 

Temple Wildcats vs.  

Mesquite Horn 

Congratulations!!!! 

Dave Fette 15 years of TFLC service 

Harry Adams 35 years of TFLC  

service  

Michael Ludlow 40 years of TFLC service 

Dennis Smith received a Certificate of 
Awesome???? 

Please  

welcome  

new TFLC  

member  

Robert 
Kinyua 

http://www.templelionsclub.org

